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Pien, Janet

From: Adelina Pudelwitts [linapudelwitts@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, November 28, 2012 2:06 PM
To: ALL ALDERS
Subject: southwest bike path lighting

To Whom It May Concern,
I am strongly in favor of lights on the Southwest bike path in Madison. I know many people who avoid

that path at night because they feel it is unsafe. I myself have avoided it at night time while either
biking or running. This may keep many people from biking to work, especially in the winter when the

sun sets much earlier. Lighting would help to make safer by illuminating debris and bumps in the path
that can cause accidents. It would also help to reduce collisions caused by low visibility. So I urge you 

to please vote yes for the path lighting on the southwest bike trail. 
Thank you, 

Adelina Pudelwitts
712 West Shore Drive

Madison, WI 53715


